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Robert L. Stone to Jacob Stone and Beatrice Stone  

Marianas Islands, 14 November, 1944. 

Autograph letter signed, 2 pages + envelope. 

 

 

[Draft Created by Crowdsourcing] 

The Marianas 

November 14th 

Dear Dad & Bee — 

Been rather busy all week and this is the first time I've had a chance to dash off a few lines. 

Everything is about the same as ever out here and life goes on as usual. I've now got in four 

missions which is only a step in the right direction — forty! As each mission comes up the great 

tenseness and anxiety gets less as you become more accustomed to what happens. I guess you're 

always scared of the flak bursting around your ship and the attacking fighters but still you learn 

to keep calm enough to perform your duties. 

The mail is coming in lots better now and I've already received mail to APO 246. Some letters 

came through in eight and some in eleven days. It certainly must have been swell to have both 

Don and Jim home for a few days. Be sure to keep me posted as to their new addresses and 

whereabouts when you receive them. 

On Sunday when I came back from church Barry and two of his tentmates were waiting for me. I 

took them all to a delicious Sunday dinner — we really had a super special meal. As I said in my 

last letter, he's in fine spirits. I still can't get over the fact that we should end up so close together 

out here — it's almost incredible. 

 

[2] 

You've asked several times if I'd seen Jack Naylor and as yet I haven't. I've had numerous 

opportunities to call on him but somehow I just haven’t gotten around to looking him up. 

Perhaps I'll give him a buzz the next time I'm up his way. 

As yet the Xmas box you sent has not arrived but I'm almost certain that it will be forwarded on 

eventually. I still haven't gotten the film that you sent Bee, but I'm hoping it will catch up to me. 

sometime — I sure hope so! Speaking of Xmas Dad, please be sure to mail Don & Jim's gifts in 

plenty of time to their new addresses. 

Guess that's about all for now cause there's so little to tell you about our existence out here. Our 

strikes of course can't be discussed so we're kinda limited on what we can write. 

Let's hear from you often. 

All love — 

Bobby 

 

[envelope] 

Lt. R.L. Stone 0-696041 

[H-31st] Bomb Sqdn 11th Group 

APO 246 ℅ Postmaster 

San Francisco, Cal. 
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Mr. J.C. Stone 

375 Park Avenue 

New York City (22) 

N.Y. 
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